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Community Garden 

The harvest is here! The garden 
looks great and made plenty of 
vegetables for those members who 
chose to plant in it,  Another raised 
garden bed was made this week.  
Thanks to Neil and the members 
who helped built it.  

 A leaf compost area for leaves only 
will be made constructed shortly 
and will be available behind the 
garden in the back corner. Plans for 
more gardens or next years gardens 
will hopefully be coming soon!  

Thank you to the landscaping 
committee and anyone who took 
part in helping with the community 
garden, for making the grounds 
look great all season long.           
Keep up the great work! 

  

 

Wyndham Hill Co-op is now online! The webpage is 
www.wyndhamhillcoop.ca. Please subscribe to the email list. 

Congrats to the member who won the door prize! 
 

The hope is with this new webpage that the coop can use less 
paper. Notices will now be sent out via the online blog “The Co-

op Happenings”. 

As a member, you now get up to date and urgent information 
about what may be happening in your neighbourhood straight 
to your email inbox. Please sign up quickly to avoid missing out 
on important dates or new occurrences within our community. 

Webpage features to check out! 

 Please check out the blog for updates 
 The Member Handbook 

 The New Digital Bylaw Binder 
 Printable Work order Sheets 

 Applications 
 The Monthly Newsletters 

 
Please note that the monthly newsletters will only be 
on the webpage now.  If you need a paper copy please 
call Joan.     If we must enter your unit for work, notices 
of entry will continue to be written and delivered to 
your unit.  
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Rent the Community Center 
for only 10$ 

Did you know you can rent the 
Community Centre for things such 
as birthday parties, baby showers, 
and family dinners for only $10! 

Please see Joan if you are 
interested in booking it! 

 

Member Satisfaction 
Survey 

We want to hear from you! 

The Board invites you to have your 
opinions heard through our 

members satisfaction survey. The 
survey will go live on the webpage 
blog on October 10th. Please take 
the time to fill out the survey as it 

helps us as a community be able to 
know the needs of the membership 
and shape our community to best 

serve our members. Physical copies 
of the survey will be available from 

Joan in the office.  
 

Fall Leaf clean up 

Neil is building a leaf compost area 
at our community garden.   
Anyone who wishes to compost 
their leaves can get the 
wheelbarrow from the shed (you 
can get the key from Sarah in unit 
11 or Laurie in unit 1).   Please do 
not put leaf bags or food in our 
compost.   We only want leaves 
in there.     

For anyone who wants to use leaf 
bags for city pick up, there are 
some available in the lobby.  The 
curbside leaf collection day for the 
city is November 8TH with your 
regular grey bin pick up. Please put 
leaf bags out on this date! 

 

 
 

 

Work Orders 

Work orders are being 
done on an  urgent basis. 
Many units are turning 
over and between times 
the work is being done 
from the unit inspections. 

Please be patient every 
unit will be reached. 

 

Mowing Lawns 
We need our members to continue to 
mow their lawns.   Some lawns have 

not been mowed in a long time. 


